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After reviewing the number of swimmers at the 2018 Winter Regional 

meets, no change in team alignment is recommended for the Winter 

Regional meets in 2019. One note of caution however. The pools in the 

Blue Ridge region that would normally be considered as adequate 

venues are not available on that weekend.  It needs to be decided if 

that Region is going to try to find a facility that is capable of hosting a 

meet of that size or if it will consider breaking the meet into a 9-12 

meet the weekend before and a 13 and over meet on the scheduled 

weekend.  It has been brought to my attention that Hargrave Military 

Academy may be available that weekend.  A host team would have to 

be found if that is what is decided.  The 9-12 weekend would be 

February 15-17, 2019. 

   

After reviewing the number of swimmers at the 2018 Summer Awards 

meets, no change is recommended in team alignment for the 2019 

meets. 

I have been asked to survey the Southwest District to see if there is any 

interest in initiating a B/C circuit for 12 and under swimmers.  I should 

have more information on this in time for the September meeting. 

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jessica 


